From: Sagar Patel

To: Caitlin Kester
Subject: RE: Departmental Reviews BOA #2025-02 544 Bloomfield Ave aka 10 Park PI
Date: Friday, January 17, 2025 9:06:34 AM

Good Morning

After reviewing the application, it does not indicate whether food preparation or service will be
offered at the establishment. For the purpose of completing the health department review, we
kindly request confirmation of these details. Clarifying whether food will be prepared or served will
ensure that all necessary health and safety guidelines are properly addressed. Please provide this
information at your earliest convenience

Sagar

From: Caitlin Kester <ckester@veronanj.org>

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 8:36 AM

To: Sagar Patel <spatel@bloomfieldtwpnj.com>

Subject: RE: Departmental Reviews BOA #2025-02 544 Bloomfield Ave aka 10 Park P!

Good Morning Sagar,

Their application does not state whether they will or will not have food. Being that it’s a
question you’re having, if you put that question in your review it will be brought up and asked.

Best Regards,
Caitlin

Caitlin Kester
Board Secretary
Township of Verona | 880 Bloomfield Avenue | Verona | New Jersey | 07044

ckester@VeronaN].org | 973 - 857- 4773

From: Sagar Patel <spatel@bloomfieldtwpnj.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 9:55 AM

To: Caitlin Kester <ckester@veronanj.org>

Cc: Ernest Gonzalez <egonzalez@bloomfieldtwpnj.com>; Maya Harlow

<mharlow@dchs.essexcountynj.org>
Subject: RE: Departmental Reviews BOA #2025-02 544 Bloomfield Ave aka 10 Park Pl

Good Morning

Will there be any food service or preparation in this facility?
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